
 

 

NOTICE: STG Bensenville & Elk Grove Village Phone 
Update 

 

Dear Business Partner,  
 
Effective tomorrow, Tuesday, March 8th, our STG Bensenville and Elk Grove Village 
facilities will have a new phone number: 630-875-3000. Please contact your STG 
customer service representative with any further questions. 


